
TIDE Committee 
Minutes 

Special Called Meeting 
March 22, 2017 

 
Present:  Janet Oakley, Peter Beck, Cameron Andrews, Mickey Van Metre, Marie Bost and 
Charlie Boozer. 
 
Absent:  Archie Livingston (excused). 
 
Chairperson Oakley said the TIDE Committee called a special meeting to make sure they had 
the beach rules sign right.  She commented that Patti Smyer had requested the items under 
“Not Allowed” be in some sort of bullet format. 
 
After discussion, the sign was designed as the attachment indicates.  Charlie Boozer moved 
to accept the sign as amended on March 22, 2017, and the motion was seconded by Mickey 
Van Metre and unanimously approved. 
 
There was some discussion about improving the appearance of the Town Hall facility and 
grounds and it was decided to place that item on the agenda for the upcoming April meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:30 am.  


